December 9, 2022
Hi friends!|

Juan and Laura Salazar having been ministering in Ciudad Juarez for over 25 years. Their
ministry has grown to include prison and reentry programs and housing for men,
marriage enrichment and counseling, street ministries,
senior adult care, programs for children, partnerships with
local churches and mission trips to southern Chihuahua.

Most recently in the last six years, Casa Hogar was
started, a children’s shelter and home that currently
houses 18 children grade school through high school.

God has been leading and guiding all along the way on this ' ‘
amazing journey, providing Juan and Laura and their team opportunities to serve the
luarez community and show the love of Jesus in all they do to everyone they serve,

In addition to ongoing ministry needs that provide for the kids, they have an urgent
need to acquire a large 12-15 passenger van [or have one donated!). This van will
provide transportation to and from school, to doctor appointments and shuttling
children to various other events. And with an upcoming missions trip at year-end to

southern Chihuahua, a van is neaded for transporting staff and volunteers!

Would you consider a donation to the ministry before year-end? We are so grateful for
those who have been supporting the ministry from the beginning, those who have
joined alang the way AND for those who have stepped up when a special need arises.
Your gift makes a difference in the lives of these children and the staff who serve them. |
As you remember the children and Juan and Laura, please including them in your '
prayers. Thank you for your support!

Blessings!

Chuck Sorlie, Board Chair

Checks/Cash; GHI/Adulam Ministries, P.0O. Box 64059, Eagan, MN 55164
Online; https://elobalhz.org/adulam-ministries/




